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The Owl Post

Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, October 15, 2021

BRRRRRRR!I!
It's getting cold
outside!

Hello Families! Fall is here and the
temperatures are dropping. Please be sure to

send your student to school with a warm coat.

PLEASE label all clothing with a marker. YES,
even the older students. If you need
assistance with getting winter gear for your
children please let us know by emailing Ms.
Harold at jharold@pps.net or Ms. Hanna at
hallen@pps.net

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates

Monday, October 18th
e  Fall SUN classes begin.
e Vernon Fall Online Scholastic Book Fair begins
®  PPS Chromebook Distribution 3rd - 8th Grade

Thursday, October 21st
e \Vernon PTA Meeting 5:45-7:00pm
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84644263736?pwd=ME5VR
Dc1YktIMXJLZTNHVUZHYVBsQT09
MEETING ID: 846 4426 3736
PASSCODE: 172261
CALL-IN NUMBER: +1 (669) 900 6833

e  Great Oregon Shakeout Earthquake Drill ~ 10:21AM

Saturday, October 23rd
e  Garden Work Party 9am - 12pm ~ Vernon Garden

Friday, October 29th
®  Principal’s Virtual Coffee Hour 9:30-10:30AM

meet.google.com/vng-aouk-vpp
phone: 612-404-0718. PIN: 375 579 737#

e  Costume Spirit Day! More details to follow!

LOST 6 FOUND

We have over 50 items hanging on

the Lost and Found rack. Please come
check it out if your student is missing a
hoodie, jacket, shirt or coat.
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VERNON PROUD

PPS Chromebook Distribution
Monday, 10.18.21

All 3rd thru 8th grade students will be issued new
Chromebooks on Monday during the school day.
Please have your student bring in their previously
issued PPS Chromebook to turn in before being
issued their new device. Students will get a charger
and the Chromebook can be taken back and forth to
school and home. Students need to be reminded
that the care of their Chromebook is very
important. Check out this video for some great tips
to share with students about care and maintenance
of their Chromebook: Chromebook Care Please
reach out to Ms. Harold jharold@pps.net if you
have any questions.



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=czXax6UKNwQ

Vernon Library Updates

Yirtual Scholastic Book Fair

\ Our virtual Scholastic
\ Book Fair is scheduled

e
BOOK Fm& for October 18-31.

I iR A Browse the collection of
new books and favorite

characters available on our book fair website at

Jd i Every
purchase you make earns rewards we can use for
new books and much-needed supplies. Purchases can
be shipped directly to your home, and orders of $25
or more ship for free.

Oregon Battle of the Books (OBOB)

The Oregon Battle of the Books (OBOB) program is
returning to Vernon this year. OBOB is a statewide
program for students that provides opportunities to
read a set of |6 books, then compete with a team.

Registration for students in grades 3-5 is handled
through our SUN School program. We will meet
each Monday afternoon starting on October 18. If
you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Wilkins.

Students in grades 6-8 are also invited to participate
in OBOB. Our MYP students may take part through
a lunch group on Thursdays starting on 28. Please
contact Mrs. Wilkins directly to sign up.

For more book lists and more information about
safety protocols, please visit the OBOB website at

Bring Back the Books!

Did you borrow a Let’s Get Reading! bag last year you
haven't returned! Do you have a textbook still sitting
at home! Please take a moment to look for any
library materials you may have at home and send
them back to school with your child. We have books
from book bags still out, and we would love to get
them back on the shelf for others to enjoy.

Thank You for the Books!

-" g — Vernon students in
. L ‘ S grades 2-5 recenty
\ - ' received free copies of
; Renée Watson's Ways to
Make Sunshine thanks to
the generous donations
from Green Bean Books,
community  members,
and the author. Our
students loved their new
books and send their
thanks to those who

Mrs. Jayme Wilkins | Teacher-Librarian | Vernon IB World School | jwilkins@pps.net



